

## THE BIRTHPLACE OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

THOMAS M. ROACH MAYOR

t: 914.422.1411 f: 914.422.1395

VIA EMAIL

January 25, 2012

Ms. Bonnie Hagan 620 Mamaroneck Avenue #244 White Plains, NY 10605

Dear Ms. Hagan:

Thank you for representing the City of White Plains at the January 28<sup>th</sup> Southern Westchester Energy Action Consortium (SWEAC) Sustainability Forum at Sarah Lawrence College. I am proud to have you on the White Plains team and chose you to participate because of your commitment to sustainability, energy efficiency, recycling and transportation innovations. As you know, sustainability, environmental wellness and green innovations are the cornerstones of my administration. Although we still have a lot of work to do, I know other municipalities throughout Westchester County will be impressed with the progress that we have made in making White Plains "greener". Much of that progress is a result of the work you have already done.

Attached please find the agenda and list of attendees for Saturday's forum. I look forward to convening after the conference to evaluate where we can make improvements and to continue our green evolution.

Thank you again for your dedication to all things green and to the great City of White Plains.

All the best,

Thomas M. Roach

Mayor